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Serving the Catholic Community since April 9, 1836 

Parish Mission 

We are one Church: loving Jesus, 

serving Jesus, and sharing Jesus. 

Parish Vision 

We are a vibrant Catholic church 

serving a diverse community in a 

safe and welcoming environment 

where we care for all people 

along their faith journey. 

Core Values 

Discipleship • Hospitality 

Service • Worship 

Weekend Masses 
Saturday 5:00 p.m. 

Sunday 7:30, 9:00, 10:45 a.m., 

3:00 p.m. (Spanish) 

Weekday Masses 

Monday 6:30 a.m. 

Saturday 6:30 a.m. 

Confessions 
First Friday of the month 12:00 noon 

Saturday 3:30 - 4:30 p.m. 

or by appointment 

A Corpus Christi  Primer 
The Feast of Corpus Christi originated in Belgium in 1246 in response to 

visions in which Christ asked St. Juliana of Mont-Cornillon to champion a 

feast to honor the Eucharist. St. Juliana was initially reluctant to share and 

act on the visions and, once she did share, it took several years for the feast 

day to spread.  In 1264, Pope Urban IV instituted the Feast of Corpus Christi 

for the entire Church as a way to honor the Eucharist in a most special way. 

Today the Feast of Corpus Christi is celebrated around the world, most 

notably in Eucharistic Processions. In many countries, the feast is 

designated a national holiday and is celebrated the Thursday 

after the octave of Pentecost; many countries celebrate it on the 

Sunday following Trinity Sunday. In some countries the 

procession route is marked by artistic creations made from 

flowers or colored sawdust. 

Today after the 9:00 a.m. Mass, there will be a Eucharistic 

Procession on the church grounds. All are invited to join in. At 

the end of the procession and prior to the 10:45 a.m. Mass, the 

Blessed Sacrament will be exposed for prayer  



June 2, 2024 

The focus of today’s feast is the total self-giving of Jesus. The bishops’ 

stewardship pastoral ask, “And what do Christians bring to the 
eucharistic celebration and join there with Jesus’ offering?” The answer: 
“Their lives as Christian disciples; their personal vocations and the 
stewardship they have exercised regarding them; their individual 
contributions to the great work of restoring all things in Christ.” 

 • Mass Intentions • 
Monday, June 3 
St. Charles Lwanga and Companions 
 6:30 am Leon and Bernice Jansen  

Tuesday, June 4 
 6:30 am No Mass 

Wednesday, June 5 St. Boniface 
 6:30 am No Mass 

 5:15 pm No Mass 

Thursday, June 6 St. Norbert 
 6:30 am No Mass 

Friday, June 7 First Friday 

The Most Sacred Heart of Jesus 
 6:30 am No Mass 

Saturday, June 8 
The Immaculate Heart of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

 6:30 am Richard Jones  

 5:00 pm Glen Grojean  

Sunday, June 9 10th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
  7:30 am Joann Arnzen  

 9:00 am Joseph Moll  

 10:45 am Tom Wencewicz  

 3:00 pm St. Vincent de Paul Parish Family 
 (Bilingual) 

• Prayer Requests • 
Please remember the sick, the hospitalized, and 
those who care for them. Pray also for homebound 
St. Vincent  parishioners. First Friday Schedule of Prayer 

All are invited to attend First Friday devotion on June 7, 2024. Please 
choose any of the prayer opportunities below, or you can attend Adoration 
of the Blessed Sacrament anytime throughout the day for 
quiet prayer time. Here are prayer opportunities: 

6:15 a.m. Recitation of the Holy Rosary 
6:30 a.m. Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament  
3:00 p.m. Recitation of the Divine Mercy Chaplet 
4:50 p.m. Recitation of the Holy Rosary 
5:15 p.m. Benediction of the Blessed Sacrament 

It is of particular importance to begin, or renew, devotion 
to the Sacred Heart of Jesus in the spirit of reparation of 
St. Margaret Mary Alacoque. The practice of the nine First Fridays is a 
particularly powerful way to do this. Jesus gave this devotion as a way of 
offering reparation to Him and consoling His Sacred Heart. Reparation is 
the way a person makes amends for a wrong done. Take full advantage of 
the means that are given by showing love for Jesus and His Sacred 
Heart. For more information, go to www.simplycatholic.com/how-to-
observe-first-fridays-and-firstsaturdays/. 

Father Rick and Father John 
Away at Priests’ Retreat 

Father Rick and Father John will be away this week attending the 
annual Diocesan Priests’ Retreat at Mercy Conference and Retreat 
Center in St. Louis. Please pray for the priests of the Diocese of 
Springfield-Cape as they gather together in prayer and holiness. 

Masses will not be celebrated this Tuesday through Friday 
here at St. Vincent. 

Masses will be celebrated at St. Mary Cathedral: 
Monday .................................................................. 6:00 a.m. / 8:00 a.m. 
Tuesday ................................................................... 8:00 a.m. / 5:15 p.m. 
Wednesday  ........................................................... 6:00 a.m. / 8:00 a.m. 
Thursday ................................................................ 6:00 a.m. / 8:00 a.m. 
Friday ..................................................................... 6:00 a.m. / 8:00 a.m. 

Masses will be celebrated at Saint Francis Medical Center: 
Monday - Friday ....................................................................... 11:00 a.m. 

Friday, June 7, is the Feast of the Most 
Sacred Heart of Jesus and World 
Priest Day. World Priest Day is set 
aside to pray for priests. You are 
encouraged to pray in a special way 
for Father Rick and Father John so 
that they may be strengthened and 
renewed as they serve as priests of 
Jesus Christ. 

Sacred Heart of Jesus, protect our priests, Father Rick and 
Father John, in the midst of their work at our parish. 
Comfort them in their afflictions. Give them health of body, 
assistance in temporal needs, and your blessing on all that 
they do. We ask the Holy Spirit to come down and light 
their hearts anew for the priesthood and help them to grow 
in holiness. Amen. 



St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

Collection - May 26, 2024 

 Collection $ 18,938.31 

 E-Tithing $ 22,695.00 

 Total $ 41,633.31 

 Weekly Budget $ 34,200.00 

Difference (7-1-23 to 5-26-24)   $ 80,584.85 

Thank you for being good 
stewards of God’s gifts!

  • The Week Ahead • 
Monday, June 3 

Tuesday, June 4 
 6:30 pm St. Francis de Sales 

Wednesday, June 5 
 8:00 am Ugly Quilts 

 3:00 pm Divine Mercy Holy Hour 

 Thursday, June 6 

 9:00 am Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
  (9:00 - 11:00 am) 
 5:30 pm Centering Prayer 

Friday, June 7 

Saturday, June 8 
 9:00 am Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
  (9:00 - 12:00 noon) 
 3:30 pm Reconciliation 

Sunday, June 9 
 9:00 am Children’s Liturgy of the Word 

❖❖❖ 

St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

IS CATHERINE’S CUPBOARD ON YOUR GROCERY LIST? 

Readings - June 9, 2024 

Genesis 3:9-15  2 Corinthians 4:13-51 
Mark 3:20-35 

Question: Which priest/deacon attended Immaculate Heart of Mary 
Seminary in Winona, Minnesota, and celebrates his ordination anniversary 
on June 10? 

Answer: See next week’s bulletin for the answer to this question. 

Diocesan Development Fund 
The Bishop’s Annual Appeal, the Diocesan Development Fund Campaign (DDF) is 
the annual campaign for the Diocese of Springfield-Cape Girardeau. The 
funds raised advance the diocese’s mission through ministries that assist 
families, parishes, and the diocese as a whole. DDF is vital to the life of the 
Church in southern Missouri. 

To date St. Vincent parishioners have given $207,607 toward the financial 
goal of $285,000 (72.9%). As for the donor goal of 600 families, there have 
been 364 families who have made a pledge (60.7%). Thank 
you! If you have not yet made your pledge, please make a 
sacrifice, whatever the amount, in unity with those who have 
already given. For online donations, simply go to 
www.dioscg.org and follow the prompts or use the QR code 
printed here. 

The school office will be closed 
the week of June 3 - 7. 

If you need to contact the school, 
please call 573-334-9594 

or email 
kglastetter@svcape.eduk12.net.  

Calls will be returned during 
the week  of June 10. 

 

The parish office will be closed 
Thursday, June 6. 

In case of emergency, 
call 573-335-7667. 

You are invited to an Open House Celebration for 

Jordan Huff 

to reflect on the blessings of her past three years 
as a FOCUS missionary and to look forward to 

her entering the Dominican Sisters of Saint Cecilia. 

Visiting and Refreshments 
Saturday, June 8, 2024 | 1:00 - 3:00 p.m. 

Upper Meeting Room of Church 
St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

Jordan is the daughter of Deacon Rob and Rose Huff 
and a member of St. Vincent de Paul Parish. 

Catholic Communication Campaign 
The Collection for the Catholic Communication Campaign (CCC) provides 
grants to Catholic organizations that communicate the Gospel through print, 
social media, internet, live stream, television, radio, and podcasts. Half the 
money collected in the Diocese of Springfield-Cape Girardeau stays here in 
the diocese, while the other half supports communication projects around the 
world. Please support the collection next weekend, June 8-9. Your 
generosity is an act of witness in itself, affecting thousands of lives through 
direct communication of the Gospel. Thank you! 



Do you know that every week St. 
Vincent de Paul sends out an email of 
events happening in the parish? This is a 
great communication tool and it helps to 
keep people connected. If you would like to 
be a part of this communication, contact 
stvincentcapegirardeau@gmail.com and 
you will be added to the list. 

Due to unforeseen circumstances, the Memorial Mass 
scheduled for Robert “Bob” Peters, father of Deacon Tony 
Peters, was canceled and will be rescheduled for a future date. 

June 2, 2024 

 • Contact Information • 

❖❖❖ 

Baptismal Prep 
Parents and godparents are required to attend a baptismal 
preparation class before a child is baptized in the Catholic 
faith. The next class is scheduled for Sunday, June 23, at 
4:30 p.m. and will be held in the upper meeting room of 
Church. Additional classes will be held on August 18 and 
September 15. Contact the parish office to register and to fill 
out a baptismal registration form. 

ND Tony Buehrle Alumni Golf Tournament 

The Notre Dame Booster Club is hosting the Tony Buehrle Alumni Golf 
Tournament sponsored by Plaza Tire Service. The four-person scramble 
will take place at the Cape Girardeau Country Club on Friday, June 14, 
2024. 

Flights are available at 7:30 a.m. and 1:00 p.m. Lunch will be served at 
11:30 a.m. The cost is $150 per player and includes golf cart, lunch, 
beverages, mulligans and skins. Registration is available online at 
www.notredamehighschool.org/summergolf. Participants must be 21 or 
older. Limited spots available! 

SEMO Area Ultreyas are normally held the third 
Saturday of each month. The May Ultreya has been 
cancelled due to an unforeseen scheduling conflict. 
The next one will be held Saturday, June 15, 
2024, and will be held at Sacred Heart Parish, 
Dexter, Missouri. Morning prayers begin at 9:00 
a.m. in the church with grouping, refreshments, 
and socializing to follow. Come share the joy with 
fellow Cursillistas. De Colores! 



Vincent’s Vittles 

Thank you to the RCIA Class of 2024, St. Vincent de Paul’s newest 
Catholics, and members of the Parish Pastoral council for hosting 
Vincent’s Vittles in May. There was a wonderful turnout with lots of great 

food and fellowship. Plan to attend the next Vincent’s Vittles 
meal on Saturday, June 29, 2024, and bring a friend!  

 If you, as an individual or a group, would like to help with 
this rewarding ministry, please contact Deacon Mark. 

Welcome to St. Vincent de Paul 

If you would like to register for the parish, change your address, or have questions, 

please fill out the form and place it in the collection basket. You may also mail it to the 

parish office at 1913 Ritter Drive, Cape Girardeau, MO 63701. Please feel free to 

contact parish office staff anytime during regular office hours, Monday - Friday, 8:00 

a.m. - 4:30 p.m. You may email the parish office at contactus@svparish or call 573-

335-7667. A parish registration form is available at http://www.svcape.com/Parish/. 

Name ____________________________________________________  

Street Address ______________________________________________  

City/State/Zip  ______________________________________________  

Phone ______________  Email ________________________________  

I am new to Cape Girardeau.               I am new to St. Vincent de Paul Parish. 

I have been attending St. Vincent Parish and would like to register as a member.  

Please change my address to the one shown above. 

I would like to sign up for Faith Direct. 

I would like to learn more about the Catholic faith. 

I would like to register my child/children for Parish School of Religion. 

St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

Congratulations 
to the following St. Vincent 

parishioners as they celebrate 

their Wedding Anniversaries 

 10 Years  
Spencer and Alicia Schoch 

 20 Years  
Carson and Lisa Cunningham 

Mark and Misty Grimes 
Jon and Melissa McLean 

 25 Years  
Michael and Jennifer Domian 

 35 Years  
Mark and Sarah Nussbaum 

 40 Years  
Allen and Anita Toole 

 50 Years  
Kevin and Debra Govero 

 55 Years  
Charlie and Lynn Westrich 

 64 Years  
Vernon and Jerry Uhrhan 

 66 Years  
John and Patricia Jackovic 

St. Vincent Night 
at Cape Splash Aquatic Center 

Friday, June 28, 2024  6:30 - 8:30 p.m. 

Free Admission!!! All parishioners are welcome!!! 

All married couples and religious who 
previously took part in a Worldwide 
Marriage Encounter weekend are invited to a 
community meeting on Sunday, June 30, 
from 2:00 - 4:00 p.m. at the Knights of 
Columbus Hall, 316 S. Spanish Street, Cape Girardeau. If planning to 
attend, RSVP to Alicia Schumer at 573-225-8776. Please bring your 
dialogue journal. 

Worldwide Marriage Encounter presents weekend experiences for 
married couples to rekindle romance, enhance meaningful 
communication, and deepen and renew commitment. Below are upcoming 
Spring, Summer, and Fall 2024 experiences. Sign up now as space is 
limited. For more information or to apply, go to wwme.org, or call Terry 
and Eric Engholm at314-649-7317. Upcoming dates include ... 

• August 2-4, 2024 | St. Peters, Missouri 
• September 27-29, 2024 | St. Peters, Missouri 
• October 11-13, 2024 | Springfield, Illinois 

DECLINE TO SIGN 
10 Reasons ... 
1. Parental Consent laws will be 

eliminated 

2. Partial-birth / Late-term 
abortions on demand 

3. Abortion - all nine months 

4. Health and Safety standards 
eliminated 

5. Missouri’s 52+ pro-life laws 
will be eliminated 

6. Women lose ability to sue for 
malpractice 

7. PRCs forced to refer for 
abortion 

8. Ultrasound eliminated 

9. Significate $ Loss to Missouri 

10. Taxpayer-funded abortion 

Be a Pro-Life Voice! 

file:///C:/Users/suzann%20cross/Documents/Weekend%20Pillar%20Stuff/4.2021%20Experience%20Bulletin%20Announcement.docx


Ahrens 
Appraisal 

Service 
Phone 

(573) 335-4102 

K 
Nip Kelley 
Equipment 
Company Natural Health 

ORGANIC FOODS 

quality supplements 
organic grocery 

135 S. Broadview St.  

Cape Girardeau, MO 63703  

(573) 339-0054 

BEUSSINK, HEY & ROE, P.C. 
Certified Public Accountants 

16 S. Silver Springs Road 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 

(573) 334-4988 

S.E. MO. BOX CO. 
Cape Girardeau, MO  63701 

Phone 334-6124 
Call us for your corrugated requirements 

 

Lawn Fertilization  ·  Weed Control 

573-335-5355 · 800-757-5355 

CPA 
 C.P.A., L.L.C. 

2855 Independence 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703    

Phone: 573-334-8474 

ONE DAY SERVICE 
Drive Thru 

WE DO IT ALL AND WE DO IT RIGHT 
334-1070 · 2591 INDEPENDENCE 

⚫ Season-long control of moles 
⚫ Guaranteed results 
573-334-1919     ⚫    1-888-826-1919 

573-334-9131 
autotireandpartsnapa.com 

358 South Kingshighway 
Cape Girardeau, MO 

573-335-4673 

Sterling 
Member FDIC Bank 

www.sterbank.com 

17 S. Mount Auburn Rd. 

573-335-9755 

 Mark Lundy 300 Plazaway 
 573-334-6274 Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 
 573-768-0342 mark.lundyhc@gmail.com 

RICHARDS 
LAND SURVEYING 

573-339-7473 
RLSurvey@charter.net 

573-335-5700 

CHEVROLET   BUICK   FORD 
TOYOTA   ISUZU TRUCK 

www.coadfamilyofdealerships.com 

FTD 

 

Physical Therapy and Sports Specific Fitness Training 

Andrew Buelow, DPT  
106 S. Farrar Dr. 

Cape Girardeau, MO 63701 

573-319-1600 

Payroll      IT Solutions      Voice 
573-334-2420 www.c-p-u.com 

CAPE GIRARDEAU, MO 

Herman, Gary, 
John & Collin Peters 

5644 State Highway 25 
Cape Girardeau, MO 

573-243-6282 
www.petersheatingandair.biz 

Dependable Service 
Since 1968 

Dolores aker
EXECUTIVE BROKER, GRI 

21+ Years Experience 

573-579-0848 

Realty Executives Edge 

Office 573-335-8111 

dbaker@dbakersells.com  

 

1140 N. Kingshighway  Cape Girardeau, MO 63701 

www.patrickfurniture.com 

573-334-6146 Store 
Monday - Friday 10 - 6  Saturday 10 - 5 

Kevin Cracraft 

Sales Specialist 

Cell 573-579-0100 
kevin@patrickfurniture.com 

 

Stan Irwin, AAMS® 
Financial Advisor 

326 S. Mount Auburn Rd., Suite 102 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 
573-335-8274 

SOUTHEAST MISSOURI 

David Westrich, MD, FACS 

Shawn Parker, MD, FACS 

Todd Lumsden, DO, FAOCO 

John Kinder, MD, FACS 

Tatyana I. Metelitsina, MD 

573-335-2600     

573.332.7223 

Terry Spence D.D.S., M.D.S. 

Jennifer Burzynski D.M.D., M.S. 

2103 Broadway  Cape Girardeau MO 63701 

hudsonchirocape.com 

Attorneys at Law  

(573) 334-6061     
Broadview at Route K 

Commerce Bank Building - 4th Floor 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 

Cape Girardeau   Jackson 
Benton   Perryville 

Altenburg 

573-334-1313 335-0503 
4340 St. Hwy W ● Cape Girardeau, Missouri 63701 

Bard Womack Insurance 

1720 Kingsway Dr., Suite 104 
Cape Girardeau, MO  •  573-334-2700 

Home • Auto • Life • Health • Commercial 



573-846-6344 

Auto, Home, Life, & Business  (573) 335-5822 

Ken Ober lohr    Cal l ie Bo l l inger  

Graham’s 
Custom Floors 

INSTALLATION ∙ SANDING ∙ FINISHING 
579-2610  grahamscustomfloors.com 

ALWAYS PRESENT 

tdfoundry.io 


